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Doug Heath <dheath49@shaw.ca>
Wednesday, March 17, 2010 6:04 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I think your proposed rule changes are unfair and disagree with them.
I have been trading the Future and Forex markets for almost 10 years and feel this will hurt retail traders and is
totally unfair.
Doug Heath


